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LANJ E-News * April 14, 2015

Attend LANJ Luncheon Meeting and Auction on 5/13!
Get your calendar out right now and mark Wednesday May 13 (12 Noon to 2 PM) to attend the 13th 
Annual LANJ Luncheon Meeting and Auction being held at the Wilshire Grand Hotel, 350 
Pleasant Valley Way, West Orange, NJ  07052.  

Generously sponsored by Complete Fleet Livery Sales, Ford Motor Company, Maplecrest Ford 
Lincoln and Chosen Payments, there is no fee to attend.  Program details will be advised during the 
coming weeks as will details about the terrific auction items that will be yours for the bidding.  

Auction Item Donations Requested for LANJ Annual Fundraiser
Auction item donations for the 13th Annual LANJ Auction, being held on May 13, are requested.  
Sports tickets, electronics, gift certificates are especially popular items.  If you’d like to bid on it, 
chances are your peers will too!

If you would like to make a donation, please contact event organizer and sponsor Barry Trabb at 
908.964.4400 or barry@completefleetsales.com.

Have You Contacted Your NJ Legislators on TNCs Yet?  
The Limousine Association of New Jersey needs your help to protect your company and the entire 
chauffeured transportation industry in the Garden State from transportation network company (TNC) 
illegalities.

On 4/7 and again on 4/8, you received a LANJ E-Flash requesting that you contact your state 
legislators by email, USPS or in person to ask for their support of LANJ’s position on proposed bill A-
3765 which is meant to regulate TNCs such as Uber, Lyft and Sidecar.

If you have done so, many thanks!  If not, please make doing so a priority this week.

The 4/8 LANJ E-Flash provided full instructions on how to make the outreach, a template 
communication that you could quickly personalize for your messaging and attachments that detail the 
LANJ position on A-3765.  Should you need the 4/8 LANJ E-Flash resent to you, advise 
patricia.nelson103@gmail.com at the soonest.

Remember:  Constituents carry a voice like none other.  Make your New Jersey legislators hear your 
voice now!

*****

LANJ E-News is published on the second and fourth Tuesdays of the month 
— expressly and only — for the members of the Limousine Association of New Jersey.

Limousine Association of New Jersey     *     862.213.9869     *     www.LANJ.org
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From: Pat Nelson patricia.nelson103@gmail.com
Subject: LANJ E-News: April 14, 2015

Date: April 14, 2015 at 11:09 AM
To:

Bcc: Tom Halligan tom@lctmag.com, Susan Rose susan@chauffeurdriven.com, Madeleine Maccar madeleine@chauffeurdriven.com,
Neil Weiss neil@blackcarnews.com, Steve Rhoads steve@rhoadslimos.com, Beth Dohm bdohm@kzgrp.com, Adam Kaufman
akaufman@kzgrp.com, Seth Kurs skurs@massar-kurs.com
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From: Pat Nelson patricia.nelson103@gmail.com
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Date: April 14, 2015 at 11:08 AM
To:

Bcc: Randy O'Neill roneill@lancerinsurance.com, John Maziarz arriveinstyle@verizon.net, Jerome Singleton info@varsitylimo.com,
Michael Starr mlstarr@a1limo.com, Eddie Somers eddie@arrowlimo.com, Michael Villani mikev134@aol.com, Jared Rochman
jared.rochman@t-mobile.com, David Reitter limoguys@warwick.net, Rita Suits rita@aspentrans.com, Scott Smith
ssmith@raycatenaedison.com, Tim Rose timr@flytetymelimo.com, Thomas Post tpost@postfinancial.com, Jerry McFadden
jermcfadden@rapidrover.com, Joe Witt jwitt@classatransportation.com, Chris Weiss chris@chauffeurdriven.com, Jeff Roberts
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Greg Mastrangelo gmastrangelo@nyc2way.com, Eric Sebast eric@buscrazy.net, Ed Parze info@dependablelimousine.com,
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Krystle Riggi kriggi@advantagefunding.us, Nick Valente nicholas.valente1@t-mobile.com, Jason Sharenow
info@passaicvalleycoach.com
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From: Pat Nelson patricia.nelson103@gmail.com
Subject: LANJ E-News: April 14, 2015

Date: April 14, 2015 at 11:06 AM
To:

Bcc: peter.kowal@hudsonltd.com, karen@countryclublimo.com, reservations@apollolimo.com, alan@parkavenuelimousine.com,
rackerman@postfinancial.com, sales@partnerslimos.com, vincentc@chosenpayments.com, kensey@crosskeyscoach.com,
sara@lctmag.com, bklimo80@aol.com, cplimo@yahoo.com, info@dlalimo.com, jose@wctsg.com, concorde10@aol.com,
richard@divalimo.com, limo80@aol.com, bill@redbanklimo.com, reservations@apegasus.com,
bookings@autoluxeworldwide.com, lgastaldi@gsa1limo.com, ekaye@advantagefunding.us, bchirico@gemlimo.com,
emil@businessclasslimo.com, joann@teterboroairportlimo.com, anchorlimo@anchorlimo.com, hfg@mylimo.com,
jay@ridefirstclass.com, matt@mtclimousine.com, mcox@avalontrans.com, jon.epstein@royalcoachman.com,
vsrlimovan@aol.com, bengle@wolfington.com, info@privatelimousineinc.com, michael.frambach@bostoncoach.com,
dominic@sstarlimo.com, jeff.brodsly@chosenpayments.com, sgeissel@kinglimoinc.com, alex@summitexpresslimo.com,
steve@royalelimo.com, pcorelli@comcast.net, anthony@toclimo.com, twinslimousine@gmail.com,
sgreenwald@aaaworldwidetrans.com, jeffkrane@alliancebusgroup.com, marcello@uniquetwolimousine.com,
alefkowitz@cfostrategiesllc.com, regal@regallimoservice.com, rbad@musicexpress.com, chesterlimonj@gmail.com,
jlaflam@mattblatt.com, eli@europe-limo.com, info@palisadelimo.com, miguel.calderon27@t-mobile.com,
nadeem@iconaglobal.com, aaanddlimo@live.com, mike@catlimousine.com, sue.kuczynski@hubinternational.com,
jcartagena@tevaslimo.com, pat@driveprofit.com, briana@parkavenuelimousine.com, bob@autoluxeworldwide.com,
inbox@alpinelimousinenyc.com, jess@chauffeurdriven.com, info@blackdiamond1.com, cburns@fredbeans.com,
claudio@arrowpointworldwide.com, sam@arrowpointworldwide.com, beuler@kinglimoinc.com, info@bcsprinter.com,
cflimo@yahoo.com, swanlimoservice@gmail.com
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